
Dear Subscribers, 

After further consultation with the CDPHE, revisions have been made to our Backflow Prevention and 

Cross-Connection Control Program. It has been determined that if there is a connection to a raw water 

well, a Double-Check valve assembly is not adequate. Only a Reduced Pressure Zone (RPZ) backflow 

assembly or an Air Gap are acceptable devices or methods. Any well connection to a La Plata West 

Water Authority service must implement a testable RPZ device or an Air Gap method. Please see the 

revised BPCCCP on the website. 

Sincerely, 

La Plata West Water Authority 


